
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Kjell Plotkin. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, May 27, 2022 1 :21 PM 
'kjellone@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 
FW: RE. Docket #20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/27/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03219-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 
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From: kjell <kjellone@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 12:33 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20200226-SU 

Dear Clerk of the Commission, 

Thanking you for your time, work and effort on staff's recommendation that EU's application for a 
wastewater certificate be denied. 

I would like to comment on the outstanding volunteer "PUMP OUT Program on Don Pedro Island, 
which my household has participated in since its inception. 

Residents as well as myself, are willingly compliant with the above scenario. We care about 
environmental issues, and we fiercely care about and protect the health of our island. 

Thank you again for your time and consideration in dealing with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Kje/1 Plotkin, Resident 

481 Kettle Harbor Drive 

Don Pedro Island 

Placida, FL 33946 

941.456.5252 
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